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84 FIFTH AVENUE + NEW YORK, N. Y. 10011 « AL 5-4100 + SAUL BERNSTEIN, Editor 

Erev Shavuoth 5730 

June 9, 1970 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

131 W 86 Street 

New York, NY 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: / 

Thank you for your note of June 5, 

Some members of the Editorial Committee felt as you did, and 

the matter surrounding your brother's rejoinder to the review 
by Rabbi Blech was reconsidered. 

Their decision was to publish the rejoinder in this May-June 

issue. As you will be sent a copy immediately because of your 

own article therein, you will have opportunity to read the 

rejoinder, 

Thank you for your interest. Best chag sameach greetings. 

Sincerely, 
r 

VANS 4 

Elkanah Schwartz 
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